
 

ROMAN WAY WEEKLY UPDATE - 17TH SEPTEMBER 2021 

REMINDERS 
HOLIDAYS:  Holidays will not be authorised in 
term time. 
 
SCOOTER/BICYCLE BAY:  At present, the 
scooter/bicycle bay is not in use.  Please do not 
bring scooters or bicycles to school and leave 
them anywhere else on the premises.  They 
must be taken back with you after you have 
dropped your child off at school. 
 
CLIMBING EQUIPMENT:  Children should not 
be using the climbing equipment before or after 
school.  Please ensure your child stays with you 
on the playground. 
 
LATE ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL:  If your child is 
going to be late to school, please inform the 
school office by 9.00am.  School dinners need 
to be ordered by 9.10am.  If we are not        
informed in time you will need to send your 
child in with a packed lunch from home.     
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

PE DAYS 
Children should come to school dressed in their 
school PE kit on PE days.  Children will remain in 
their kit for the whole day. 
 
Monday:  Starlings & Squirrels 
Tuesday:  Hedgehogs & Otters 
Wednesday:  Badgers, Puffins & Foxes 
Thursday:  Starlings, Squirrels &   Hedgehogs 
Friday:   Badgers, Puffins & Foxes 
 
Nursery will not need to wear PE kit this term. 
 
Please see our website for full PE uniform details. 

JEANS FOR GENES 
Thanks to all who have participated in Jeans for 
Genes today.   
 
We have raised a wonderful £144.00. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
We are pleased to announce our new School Coun-
cil members for 2021-2022: 
 
Starlings:  Lilly & Karim 
Squirrels:  Alethia & Bennett 
Hedgehogs:  Ellie & Benny 
Foxes:   Millie & Charlie 
Puffins:  Polly & Najid 
Badgers:  Eloise & Elijah 

Have a restful  weekend. 

Mrs Baxter x 

YEAR 4 VOLUNTEERS 
Thank you to our wonderful Year 4 children for    
volunteering to take on Buddy and Eagle roles. 

COVID 19 
COVID information regarding self-isolation:  https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-
isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/.  Usual symptoms of Covid are: new      
continuous cough; temperature of above 37.8; loss of or change in sense of taste and smell. A PCR test 
should be booked immediately and we advise a PCR test if you or your child has a headache, sore throat or 
runny nose. As always, if your child is unwell with any symptoms, please do not send them into school.  

ATTENDANCE 
This week’s is 94% 

Have a peaceful and relaxing weekend. 

Mrs Baxter x 

CLUBS 
We hope to start Autumn Term clubs on     
Tuesday 28th September.  Forms will be sent 
out next week.  Please ensure you complete and 
return them, after checking that your child’s 
year group can attend.  Music club will run for 
the whole year.  In the event of a Covid 
breakout, we will not run after school clubs. 

 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
If you would like to volunteer at school for  
reading with the children please contact me in 
the school office.  Please ensure you are able to 
commit to the year, as DBS checks will be    
needed in order for you to proceed with helping. 
Thanks for your enquiries so far.  I will be in 
touch shortly with further information. 
 

Mrs Jaques - School Secretary 

CAN YOU HELP? 
Construction kits and board games in good condition needed for classes and clubs please.  Thank you. 
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